[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing in support of the above refecenced application. The fresh paint job is a big improvement and both 80 and 82 Neal Street, while keeping their distinctness, look better than ever before. The fenestration in whit looks particularly good when set off against the blue of the building.

Sincerely

Eric Stuart 68 Neal Street London WC2H 9PA